
Appointed Boards Application

If you are a Town of Hillsborough resident and willing to volunteer your time and expertise to your community, please
complete this form. Volunteers for the Parks and Recreation Board must be at least 13 years old, and volunteers for all
other boards must be at least 18 years old.

The town strives to reflect the diversity of its residents in the makeup of its boards. Demographics and residence
location are considered during the appointment process.

First name (required):
PAUL

Last name (required):
WEINBERG

Home address (required):
413 Botan Way Street Address Line2 Zip Code27278

Home phone number:
2039175778 (cell)

Work phone number:

Email address (required):
P_weinberg@msn.com

Place of employment:
Retired

Job title:

Birth date (required):
Oct. 15, 1944

Gender (required):
Male

Ethnic origin (check all that apply) (required):
White

First choice (required):
Parks and Recreation Board

Second choice (required):
Water and Sewer Advisory Committee

Third choice (required):
None

Reasons for wanting to serve (required):
Some of the recreation facilities are underutilized because we are not targeting the appropriate age groups.

Have you served or are you currently serving on a town board? If so, which ones and when? (required)?
No

Relevant work, volunteer or educational experience (required): 
BS in Chemical Engineer from Northeastern University (1967)



 
During my college years, I worked for a small papermill in the city of Boston. One of my functions/ responsibilities
was making about 7 million gallons of water a day. I spent much of my career in sales and marketing of specialty
petroleum products to a wide variety of industrial companies.

How are you connected to Hillsborough (live, work, play, shop, own property) (required)?
Own a home in Waterstone Estates

Have you reviewed the Vision 2030 plan, and what are your thoughts about it (required)?
Yes.

The plan is fairly comprehensive. Some of the goals, especially the traffic one for Churton Street needs more
immediate attention. 2030 which is now only 7 years away, progress/ actions need to be underway for many of the
goals, so they have a shot at being implemented.

Have you reviewed other town documents (budget, strategy map, small area plans), and what are your thoughts
about them?
I reviewed the water quality report and was pleased to see the Town was recognized for providing excellent quality
water to the community. Water quality/ safe drinking water is under appreciated and taken for granted by most
residents.

What challenges do you see the town facing that could be addressed by the board or boards on which you wish
to serve (required)?
Better utilization of Cates Creek Park by the residents of both the Cadence apartment complex and Waterstone
residents

How did you hear about this opportunity (required)?
Other

Check the box to confirm (required):
✓


